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Dear Parents,
Firstly we must apologise for the telephone line into the school yesterday.  Unfortunately we do have a fault which is being sorted out with BT.  

It has been a great success with the Non-School Uniform day today with several Christmas characters roaming the school.  Thank you for supporting us with this as you can appreciate the children have enjoyed themselves.  Thank you also for all donations to Friends of the School.
Tonight is the Friends of the School Christmas Bingo evening at 6.30pm to 9pm.

Our Nativity plays are next week and tickets are readily available at the office if you have not received yours already through your children tonight.  We look forward to seeing you all on either Wednesday 10th December 2008 at 2pm or Thursday 11th December at 6pm.  If you do wish to record this special moment by video or camera you are welcome to.  Your children will need to be collected from their classes at the end of their performances.  For the Evening performance only children will need to be taken to the classroom before their performance.

Thank you for all the Christmas Shoe Boxes which were collected on Monday 1st December a total of 42 shoe boxes were donated!

On Thursday 18th December, Class Christmas Parties shall be held so therefore no lunches shall be cooked for this day.  Teachers will be in contact with parents to arrange party food.  
Reminder!  If the gates have been left open by accident in the mornings please can parents refrain from driving into the school to drop their children off!
Hot Lunches – Please can all lunch money be paid in advance with a slip by the Monday for the days of that week they require a lunch.  We have had a few children who are sitting down for lunch who have not paid and then having to chase the parents for the money owed.  We realise there can be emergency situations where a child has forgotten to bring in a lunch which can be catered for on the odd occasion.
Drama Club

Alan Christopher’s drama club is every Friday in the school hall from 3.35 to 4.35pm cost of £50.00 per term.  He can be contacted on Tel 07980 891151

Dates for the term
Monday 1st December
Christmas Shoe Boxes Collected

Friday 5th December

Non uniform day

Friday 5th December

Christmas Bingo 6.30-9p.m. TONIGHT!
Wednesday 10th December
KS1/Nursery Nativity Performance 2pm

Thursday 11th December
KS1/Nursery Nativity Performance 6pm

Monday 15th December
Residents from Four Seasons and Leasows Sheltered 





Housing to visit

Wednesday 17th December
Carol Service 10 am – All Welcome!

Wednesday 17th December
School Christmas Dinner

Thursday 18th December
Class Christmas Parties

Friday 19th December
Last day of term finish 2pm!!
Yours faithfully,

A. Sim
Acting Head teacher
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